
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
March 21, 2024 
 

Series of Public Meetings for Border Highway Connector Study 
March 22 and March 23, Sunland Park 

 

The New Mexico Border Authority (NMBA), in cooperation with the New Mexico 
Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and the Federal Highway Administration 
(FHWA), is conducting a series of in-person Border Highway Connector Study (CN 
E1003901) meetings around Sunland Park.  
 

We Want to Hear from you!  
 

The purpose of this Study is to evaluate a future border highway roadway to improve 
access, mobility, and connectivity by establishing a new east/west corridor in the region 
of the United States/Mexico border.  
 
You will be able to visit with a team member, ask questions, and share comments 
regarding the potential alignments. 
 
Interpretación en español será disponible. 
 

When and Where 
                               
Friday, March 22, 2024  
 

Sunland Park Motor Vehicle Division 
880 McNutt Rd, Sunland Park, NM 88063 
From 3:30 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
 

Saturday, March 23, 2024 
 

Farmers Market at Ardovino’s Desert Crossing 
1 Ardovinos Dr., Sunland Park, NM 88063 
10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
 



Or  
 

Sunland Park Community Library 
1000 McNutt Rd., Sunland Park, NM 88063 
1:30 p.m. to 3 p.m. 
 
Can’t Make a Meeting? Question or comments can be sent to 
BorderHighwayConnector@bhinc.com or call (505) 264-0111. 
 
More information about this project can be located on the project website 
bhi.mysocialpinpoint.com/border-highway-connector or scan the QR code.  
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